
 

6th September, 2022 

KS3 Girls Rugby Taster Session Opportunity 

Dear All, 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our year 7 and 8 girls. Wimborne Rugby Club have 
aquired a new coach for this coming season and wants to offer his expertise and skills to the girls in local 
schools. This opportunity is open to all standards of ability, whether your child plays rugby already or has 
never played before, it will be a chance to experience a new sport, meet new friends and learn new skills. 

This will take place on Wednesday 14th September from 3:45pm – 5:15pm. We will be travelling by mini bus 
to and from Wimborne Rugby Club. 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 

 

 

 

Numbers are limited to 15 places and will be allocated on a first-come first-serve basis. If your child would 
like to take part, please complete the online form https://forms.office.com/r/C4XbXg6aNQ to book their 
place by Monday 12th September. As always, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
  Miss L Adams 
  PE Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/C4XbXg6aNQ

